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                        December 17, 2024 

ORDERED: 

 That the Superintendent’s Recommendation #24-295 be adopted as follows: That the School 
Committee approve the district administration to transition the Kennedy/Longfellow School from its 
current structure and reassign all current Kennedy/Longfellow students to other schools within the 
Cambridge Public Schools, effective the 2025/2026 school year. 
 

A true copy: 
 

 
                                                 Attest: 

 
 

Katherine Christo 
Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 
 
c: Superintendent 
 

 


